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Wyatt, Rosie

From: John Mulry <jxmulry@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 3:50 PM
To: City Council; Gautho, Julia; Goldstein, Jamie (jgoldstein@ci.capitola.ca.us)
Subject: Item 8c

Hello Neighbors 
 
Rightsize the lanes to 10.5Ō not 11-12Ō and the drivers will stay below 40mph while increasing the ROW you have to 
work with throughout the project. Perceived and actual fricƟon is real and drivers only care about their cars and how fast 
they can get places for the most part. 
 
100% support regardless. My resources will be put behind this and we know how those stories end these days. My 
desired outcomes are the outcomes. 
 
This is the bike infrastructure we actually need. ROI will be fantasƟc. 
 
Warmly JM 


